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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Work continues to be slow. Hoping it picks up in 2022. 

 

The Christmas Party was voted on by the membership and it passed. (Who knew that there is power in numbers) I want to 

thank everyone for showing up and taking an interest in your local. 

 

I hope to see you all at the next meeting! 

 

I also want to thank the membership that showed up to the Birch Solar Public Hearing on November 4th. The IBEW had a 

pretty good showing that night. We even had some members from LU 245 and LU 71 come to show their support. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


